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The APPNA Qatra Fund continues to be supported by a core group of committed APPNA 
members. It was originally envisioned that the concept of a small amount of money 
donated by APPNA members on a monthly basis would bring in a significant amount of 
money for APPNA. It felt like a no-brainer.  
 
The APPNA Qatra Fund committee continues to believe in the brilliance and viability of 
the concept qatra qatra darya ban jaata hai-drops accumulate to form a river. And thus 
does not want to shelve the program. We feel that placing the Qatra Fund under the 
larger umbrella of the APPNA Foundation would be symbiotic and mutually beneficial. It 
would give members the option to donate large sums of money to the APPNA 
Foundation, and also allow those that would like to donate small amounts on a regular 
basis to APPNA, through the mechanism of the Qatra Fund. Placing the Qatra Fund 
under the aegis of the APPNA Foundation will be accomplished in the coming months.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mahjabeen Islam MD FAAFP FASAM 
Director APPNA Qatra Fund 
Member APPNA Foundation 
 


